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Subject: Re: ARRB Mandate

Body:

Dear Mr. Growden:Thank you for your e-mail message of 1/22/97.  I have added your e-mail address to our 

electronic mailing list.With regard to an extension of the Board's mandate, the Review Board has not yet taken 

a position on this important and complicated issue.  However, we expect a decision in the near future, and I 

will let you know.  Ultimately, an extension is up to the Congress.Again, thank you for writing and for your 

interest in the work of the Board.Sincerely,Eileen A. SullivanAssistant Press and Public Affairs 

OfficerTo:	Eileen_Sullivan @ jfk-arrb.gov @ internetcc:	 (bcc: Eileen Sullivan/ARRB)From:	bgrowden @ 

nopg.com (Brad Growden) @ INTERNET @ WORLDCOM   Date:	01/22/97 12:59:03 PM CSTSubject:	ARRB 

MandateHas the ARRB mandate been extended past this year? If not what can I doto help that happen? 

Contact my congressman? Also, please include myinternet address (BELOW) on your mailing list (if you have 

one) forpress releases and that kind of stuff. Thank you.Brad Growdene-mail: Bradmataz@aol.com 
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